
mailto:info@rococogarden.co.uk
http://www.rococogarden.co.uk/


 



• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

 



• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

o 

o 

o 

                                                           
1 Whilst there has been an offer of a loan from if the proposed location is moved to the Plant Sales 
Area it is our understanding that this would be on the basis of a charge being granted over the Rococo Garden. 
Due to restrictions that were put in place when the freehold was transferred, this is not possible. As such, it 
would only be possible for the Trust to consider an unsecured loan or donation from any private individual. 
PRGT would also require to comply with the Charities Act obligations to obtain independent advice in writing 
from a suitable qualified adviser that any such loan was necessary, the terms were reasonable and that PRGT 
would be able to repay (s124 Charities Act 2011).  
 
2 It may be possible to lift some of the restrictive covenants in this area that operate between the Trust and 
the Owners of The Stables, and this is discussed further below. However, one of the conditions to this would 
be that any building in the Plant Sales Area would need to be smaller than that currently proposed.  
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